Minutes of the Math Club Meeting of Tuesday, 05/02/08

1. The first Math Club Meeting for the Spring 2008 semester was held today.

2. Pizza and refreshments were served for everyone present.

3. The club’s vice-president, Barak, hosted the meeting, and discussed various issues important to the Math club:

a. Since we fulfilled the annual on-campus community service requirements last semester, we are only left with participating in an off-campus service event this semester.

b. Dr. Potocka informed the club members of the exciting opportunity to tutor math at the Mahwah Elementary School as a way of contributing to the community and the Math Club. Everyone is welcome to participate!

c. Recruiting current members for the Club’s executive positions was next on the agenda. Dr. Potocka, Dr. McMurdy, Mrs. Kuplinski, and the present members nominated a few possible members to fill the opening executive board positions. If you are interested in becoming a part of the Math Club executive board, email Dr. Potocka or Dr. McMurdy or simply come to the next meeting and say you are interested. We are looking into working together with some current members to prepare them for the fun and the responsibilities that come along with the executive positions. Feel free to ask us for more information.
4. There were two problems from a high-school math competition to solve:

a. Of three circles with centers A, B, and C each is externally tangent to the other two. If AB = 8cm, BC = 6cm, and AC = 10cm, find the radii of the circles.

b. Prove that 5 divides n5 – n for any natural number n.

5. Barak had prepared a Math Pictionary challenge for the Math Club members to enjoy. There were two teams trying to guess which math word was hiding behind their team member’s drawings. Come join us for some fun during our next Math Club meeting on Tuesday, February 19th, at 1pm in G220.
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